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Calendar

At this stage, events which have been cancelled or 
postponed are indicated. You will understand that the 
current situation is changing rapidly. We will, of course, 
keep you fully informed as soon as possible.

August
Friday 7 Scholastic Book Club Issue 5 closes

Wednesday 19  Kindergarten 2021 Transition Information Night
Time to be advised

September
Wednesday 2 Kindergarten 2021 Transition 9:30am - 11:00am

Tentative Date

Monday 7 Athletics Carnival High Jump

Tuesday 8 Athletics Carnival Shot Put

Wednesday 9 Athletics Carnival Discus

Wednesday 9 Kindergarten 2021 Transition 9:30am - 11:00am
Tentative Date

Wednesday 16  Kindergarten 2021 Transition 9:30am - 11:00am
Tentative Date

Wednesday 23  Kindergarten 2021 Transition 9:30am - 11:00am
Tentative Date

October
Wednesday 14  Kindergarten 2021 Transition 9:30am - 11:00am

Tentative Date

Wednesday 21  Kindergarten 2021 Transition 9:30am - 11:00am
Tentative Date

Wednesday 28  Kindergarten 2021 Transition 9:30am - 11:00am
Tentative Date

 Term 3 Week 2 31 July 2020

Mirii 

Out and about to present Star of the Month badges to the 
nominees in the classrooms ( more photos on page 2).
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Leonie Byrne, Principal

MiniLit Awards
Joyleigh Ward, Beau Kemp, Aiden McDonald 
Phillomeana Cullen-Savage, Kallyne McCluand,
Harper Edmunds, Blaize Nowland, Lyndon Saunders, 
Jack Adams, Tyler Gibbs, Caydan Jeffriess-Tapper, Caleb  
Damon, Tyra Withers, Janine Doran-Dargin.

SCHOOL IMPROVEMENT AND WHY IT MATTERS
With the current school improvement plan concluding 
in 2020, we have a great opportunity to develop a new 
School Improvement. 

Plan to continue to support our school on a journey of 
continuous improvement. School improvement is a 
continuous process, centred on maximising outcomes for 
all students, and sustaining this improvement over time.
School improvement needs to ‘touch every classroom’, be 
the work of every teacher and impact every student.

A School Improvement Plan must be underpinned by a 
strong moral purpose and be built upon a shared 
commitment, from teachers, parents and community 
members to ensure achievement for all students.

Over the next few months you may be asked to participate 
in surveys delivered via phone or on paper so we can 
gather your opinions, suggestions and ideas.  We will use 
this information to strengthen our School Improvement 
Plan.  Your ideas and suggestions will be valued.

Community participation is a critical factor for improving 
the progress, achievement and wellbeing of our students. 
When schools, families and the broader community work 
together to develop positive connections, students thrive.

NEWSLETTER DISTRUBUTION
Whilst operating under COVID-19 restrictions we have 
been holding an assembly once a week.  Following 
consultation with class teachers it has been decided to 
hold our assembly on Fridays at 2:40pm.  This means our 
newsletter will be distributed on Mondays so awardees 
may be included.

Our assemblies are held via “TEAMS” an online platform 
that allows us to broadcast the assembly into each 
classroom.

EDUCATION WEEK – Learning Together
This week is Education Week. Education Week is an 
annual celebration of NSW public education and the 
achievements of local schools and students. Unfortunately, 
due to COVID-19 we will not be able to celebrate this week 
as we have in the past with an assembly and open 
classrooms.  

On Friday we will present special Education Week awards 
to recognise the students’ efforts. Keep an eye on the 
Tamworth South Face Book page for our Education Week 
Celebration video.

More of Mirii's classroom visits
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PBL Desired Behaviour
Week 2

At the Canteen

Canteen helpers
Kye Weber and Issac
Stackman,

Serving 
Dylan Murden and Taylah 
Townsend

This weeks PBL focus is to show desired 
behaviour at the canteen.
To be successful, children must:

 �say please and thank you
 �take our food back to the eating area
 �know what we want to order
 �line up quietly in the ladders
 � walk via Primary area 1

Being Respectful at the Canteen - Ty-Larni Dennis

Week 2 PBL winners 
Infants
Elektra Richards
Jaiden Hampton
Jordrian Leskiewics
Primary
Sienna Davis
Ryley Delforce
Thomas Ryan
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Principal's 
Ribbons

Week 2
Lexx Styman - 1O-18
Great effort in improving his writing.
Ashlyn Holgate - 1O-18
Always trying her best to produce neat work.
Zayeem Afraz - 1O-18
Always trying to do his best work leading to improved 
results in English and Maths.
Alirah Slater - 25M
Great work in number, she counted to ten in sequence for 
the first time last Friday.
Ryder Ibrahim - KW-15K
Trying really hard on set tasks.
Allira Porter- KW-15
Trying really hard on set tasks.
Taylah Townsend - 3/4J-09
Being motivated learners who always try their best.
Elijha Quarry - 3/4J-09
Being motivated learners who always try their best.
Harper Norris - 4G-05
Sensational reading comprehension.
Mia Wall - 4G-05
A fantastic improvement in effort in class.
Charlii Cullen Savage - KT-17
Working hard in writing.
Elektra Richards - KT-17
Becoming more confident to share her ideas in class 
discussions. 
Kye Weber - 5N-01
Volunteering at breakfast club.
Issac Stackman - 5N-01
Volunteering at breakfast club.
Kade Allen - 3L-08
A descriptive rhyming verse describing a character.

Tamworth South 
Public School Sports 

Day

K - 2  Infants
Kindergarten, Year 1 
and Year 2 - Fridays

3 - 6 Primary
Stage 2
Year 3 and Year 4
Wednesdays 

Stage 3
Year 5 and Year 6
Wednesdays

Book Club

Orders Close for Issue 5 
on 

Friday 7 August 2020
All orders need to be given 

to 

Mr Bailey in the Library.

Please do not take them to 
the Office.

Thank you 
Mr Bailey

Harmony Walsh - 3L-08
Her outstanding efforts in Mathematics.
Braxton McMaster - 1M-20
Hard work and commitment to improving their reading 
skills.
Baylon White - 1M-20
Hard work and commitment to improving their reading 
skills.
Evelyn Hocquard - 6A-11
Being an enthusiastic student who always strives for 
personal excellence.
Chloe Kelso - 3P-07
Always enthusiastic students who apply their knowledge.
Chelsea Field - 3P-07
Always enthusiastic students who apply their knowledge.
Jessica Scott - 5/6S-10
Always respectful and hardworking in all areas.
Maddison Fletcher- 2N-23
A wonderful effort in persuasive writing 
Lucie Ryan- 2N-23
Enthusiastic student with a great work ethic.
Hailey McKeon-Ovington - 27O
Showing enthusiasm for learning. 
Matilda Hanson - 27O
Geat improvement in following classroom expectations.
Summer Quarry - S2-22
Her settled approach to her work and developing her 
growth mindset.
Katelyn Hagger- 6B-12
Computer presentation of Road Safety messages.
Annabelle Moffat - 6B-12
Computer presentation of Road Safety messages.
Chloe Cross - 6B-12
Computer presentation of Road Safety messages.
Kobe Walden - 5/6H-02
Speaking to Infants' classes about - the need to take care 
crossing the road.
Corbin Norris - 6B-12
For interest and application in class tasks and excellent 
presentation of work.
Ethan Bates - 1H-19
Always willing to help others.
Bentley Kemenyvary - H-19
A great attitude towards his school work. 
Pypah Burwell - 2F-24
Outstanding improvement in her application towards her 
education.
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Rainy day fun inside with some 
students from 3P enjoying creating 
some Mandalas!

H Block Students
Sunshine, car rides, bikes and 
soccer were all the flavour of the day 
when the weather provides us with 
sunny days and blue skies. 

Here are some of the fabulous H 
Block students enjoying some fun in 
the sun last week.

Some lovely garden colour on a dull 
and dreary day. 

Thank you to our GAs who help keep 
our gardens growing!

Students from 1M enjoyed some PE 
fun with Mrs Resch last week which 
included sprinting instruction and 
some basketball skills on the new 
court.  

Catch it Awards
Week 2
Infants

Elektra Richards - KT-17
Jaiden Hampton - KB-16

Jordrian Leskiewicz - KT-17

Primary
Sienna Davis - 3P-07

Ryley Delforce - 4G-05
Thomas Ryan  - 5M-03
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Parents and Citizens
Our P&C meetings are held in the Library on the third 
Wednesday of the month at 6:00pm (new time).

All Parents, Grandparents and Guardians are welcome to 
attend. We welcome new volunteers and members.

Next P&C Meeting Wednesday 19 August in the Hall 
for social distancing at 6:00pm. Date may change at 
short notice.

We hope that you are able to join us and become 
part of our P&C team. Everyone is Welcome!

P&C Clothing Pool
The school clothing pool will now be open from Tuesday 
to Friday each week. Opening time 8:45am - 9:10am.

In you would like to know more information please 
contact us on tspspandc@gmail.com or you can leave 
a message at the office and it will be passed on to the 
Clothing Pool. 

Canteen News
Late lunch orders
Due to large numbers of late lunch orders and emergency 
lunches, the Canteen Committee has decided that 
any orders after 9:30am will be sandwiches ONLY NO 
exceptions.

NO Phone Orders Accepted:
Unfortunately due to the large numbers of lunch orders 
the Canteen is unable to process anymore phone 
orders. All orders are to be placed at the Canteen. 
REMEMBER download the flexischools App for easy 
ordering.
Canteen Meeting- Wednesday 19 August in the Hall for 
social distancing at 5:45pm (new time).
Date may change at short notice.

Tamworth South's Canteen is now online!
Our canteen is now set up for online ordering through the 
Flexischools App.
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 Advertising Space Available
If you would like to advertise your buisness in the 
Tamworth South Public School newsletter, please 
contact the school on 6765 8426 for our advertising 
charges. 


